
Good morning, Gateway.  Today is Friday, April 21, 2023. 

______ There is a yearbook club meeting on Monday for communications, reporters, and 

photographers.  If you are unable to attend the meeting, please email Mrs. Stoskopf your 

end-of-the-year quote by Monday afternoon. You may also either send her a selfie or a 

picture or stop by her room and she will take your picture.  Make sure to have a ride home 

at 4:00 or sign up for the activity bus during your lunch. 

______ If you visited the library at lunch yesterday to create your planter box, please join us 

again today during lunch. We’ll fill the boxes with soil and seeds so you can take it home to 

plant it.  

______ Today is the day to fill out your Google Form for Earth Week. Visit the library 

website and find the link to complete your survey. Let us know what three actions you tried 

this week and earn an Earth Day badge. We will wrap up Earth Week on Monday with a fun 

scavenger hunt activity at lunch.  

______ The 8th grade Gateway Reads Committee will be meeting at lunch today.  

______ What’s your talent?  Whether it’s visual arts like painting or drawing, or performing 
arts such as singing, dancing, acting, comedy or magic -- create your act, record a video 
and submit it through the Gateway website by May 9th.  If you want to help 
with organizing the show, apply to join the Talent Show Committee. Committee members 
will meet on May 10th to evaluate the audition videos and select the acts that will appear in 
the show.  Handouts with detailed information for performers and committee members are 
posted by the front office or they can be accessed through the Gateway website. Talk to 
Mrs. Arango or Mrs. Werder if you have questions. 

 
________ Attention 8th graders! Who is going to be crowned 8th grade Chess Master? Who 
will beat Mr. Lunder at chess?  This is all happening at your last school social of the year 
on Thursday April 27th ….it is a game night from 3:00-4:30.  There will tons of board 
games, bingo, snacks,a picture booth, and of course a chess tournament!  Grab your 
friends and head to the kiosk outside of the Counseling office to pick up your reservation 
form.  Reservation forms are due by 3pm on Wednesday April 26th.  You must have a form 
in to attend.  If you want to enter the chess tournament, check your email for an email from 
Mrs. Richards for the google form link! 

 
________ Save the date!  Cascade High School Drama Club presents "Alice in Wonderland" 
on April 27, 28, and 29 in the Cascade Commons.   Doors open at 6:00 PM; showtime is 
6:30 – 7:45. Tickets are $7 and can be purchased at the door with cash only. 
 
______ The Student Store will be open today during lunch; practice your GUARD behavior 
while you are waiting in line. 
 
______ Monday is Sports Photo Day for Track.  Remember to bring your photo packet with 
payment enclosed and give it to the photographer when you have your photo taken at Track 
practice.  
 
And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character!  


